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Re: GCSE Computer Science Trip to Bury Arcade 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am writing to inform you of an exciting visit planned to Bury Arcade in Manchester on 
3/3/23. This trip offers a historical look at game development and video game history from the 
70’s to the 90’s. Students will have the opportunity to investigate and explore the cultural, 
historical and contemporary aspects of video game development and how video games 
developed into the industry it is today.  
 
We will be travelling by coach from Urmston Grammar and departing at 9am. We will return to 
Urmston Grammar by 3.45pm where students should be picked up or can make their own way 
home. Students can wear their own clothes on the day.  Students should come with a packed 
lunch as kitchen facilities will not be open at the venue, however snacks and drinks will be 
available at a cost. 
  
The cost of the visit is £26 per student which includes entry and return via coach.  Please can 
payment be made via ParentPay which can be accessed through the school website by 
24/2/23. 
 
Please consent to your child being able to go via parentpay please. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr S Verma 
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